Reosolution

Interstate Mining Compact Commission

BE IT KNOWN THAT:

WHEREAS, The Interstate Mining Compact Commission’s Mid-Year Meeting in Charleston,

SC from October 26 - 27, 2010 was honored by the presence of The Honorable Joe Pizarchik,
Director of the Office of Surface Mining; and

WHEREAS, Director Pizarchik and members of his staff attended and actively participated in
the IMCC Environmental Affairs Committee meeting on October 26, 2010; and

WHEREAS, IMCC greatly appreciates the productive working relationship and valuable
partnership between the states and the Office of Surface Mining;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Interstate Mining Compact Commission expresses its gratitude to Director Pizarchik and

his staff for their participation in making this year’s meeting a success and for their support of
IMCC.

Issued this 27" day of October, 2010

ATTEST:

Executive Director




